
CME on ‘Strategies for control and management of emerging and re-

emerging disease threats in India’ 

RUHS organized a CME on 27th June 2016 in LT- 2 of Administrative Black, RUHS CMS 

which was attended by faculty, clinicians, and undergraduate and postgraduate 

students of RUHS and its constituent colleges. 

The CME was inaugurated by Honorable Vice Chancellor of RUHS, Dr. Raja Babu 

Panwar. Dr. Raja Babu Panwar welcomed the resource faculty and gave the inaugural 

speech. He expressed his faith and confidence that the resource faculty, which included 

eminent national and international experts in their respective field will highlight in 

detail the emerging content areas and global trends on the topic. 

From Left to Right: Dr. Raja Babu Panwar, Honorable Vice Chancellor of RUHS, Dr. 

N.K. Ganguly , Dr. V.M. Katoch , and  Dr. Kiran Katoch 



The resource faculty included Dr. N.K. Ganguly (Key speaker), Padma Bhushan, Former 

Director General, ICMR and Distinguished Biotechnology Research Professor, National 

Institute of Immunology; Dr. V.M. Katoch, Former Secretary, Health Research & Director 

General, ICMR, New Delhi; NASI ICMR chair for Health Research, RUHS; Dr. Bharti 

Malhotra, Senior Professor, Microbiology & Dean Faculty of Medicine, Rajasthan 

University of Health Sciences, Jaipur; Dr. Kiran Katoch, Former Director, NJIL and OMD 

. 

Resource faculty (Dr. Bharti Malhotra, Dr. Kiran Katoch, Dr. V.M. Katoch, Dr. N.K. 

Ganguly) sitting amongst the audience during various sessions of the CME  

 

 

RUHS Faculty and students attending the CME 



 

CME participants gave tremendous positive feedback 

and said that they found the format of the conference 

very engaging and informative. They appreciated the 

initiative of RUHS in organizing this conference and 

expressed the need to have such meetings on a regular 

basis for updating their knowledge about developments 

in the field of medical science. 

 

 

Rajasthan Medical Council (RMC) accredited the CME and accorded 2 credit hours for 

the participants. 

 

 

Vice Dean, Academics and Research, acknowledged the 

speakers  for  discussing  practical  issues  aimed  at 

improving  the  quality  of  healthcare  services  of  the 

institute. 


